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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net
www.stmaryspsfivemiletown.com

Monday- Irish language lessons: P5-7

            P7 Transfer meetings
Tuesday-  Safer Internet Day

             P1 -4 & P5 -7 PE 
             After-school Art Club
Friday-    Transfer form due
Monday & Tuesday 15th & 16th- MID TERM

Wednesday 17th- Staff Development Day

Thursday 18th- School re-opens for pupils

                    Zoo-Lab Eco Investigator visit
We were delighted with the fantastic turn out at our ‘Grandparents’ Day’ celebrations on Wednesday. We would like to thank everyone who made the effort to come to the school- it was very special for the children. Thanks also to Fr Brendan for blessing the St Brigid’s crosses and throats. It is great to see our school being a focal point in the community for everyone.
Tuesday 9th February is ‘Safer Internet Day’ and each class will be involved in activities to promote this vital message in school. 
Congratulations to the P5-7 Class Council who organised the ‘Sale of Work’ on Friday. This raised    100 for ChildLine! I am very proud of how the children recognised the need to do something for others and worked as a team to organise this. Thanks so much to all the parents and grandparents who donated books, toys and baked goods- it was a huge success!
Congratulations to our Primary 7 pupils who led the Mass on Temperance Sunday and made their pledge. We are very proud of them.
P{ease continue to collect tokens for the Irish News Coaching Day. Please help us to gather as many as possible, encouraging family, friends and work colleagues to collect also. Thank you!
We are half way through our Paired Reading programme. Well done to everyone for committing to it and we ask that you continue to do so over the mid-term break.
World Book Day is on Thursday 3rd March. We have planned a week of events to mark to this. One of these will be the children dressing up as their favourite character from a book they have read. The children will also be asked to bring in a photograph of them reading in an unusual place and these will be judged in a competition that week. We want to give parents as much notice about this as possible as we understand that life is busy! 
Our PTFA are having their AGM on Monday 22nd February at 7:30pm in the school. Our PTFA are a fantastic group who actively support our school, making it a better place for everyone. I would ask everyone to come along to this AGM, current and new members. IT DOES NOT MEAN YOU WILL GET A JOB! But it does allow you to actively get involved in school life. Please come along.

***IMPORTANT DATES***

Mid-term: Monday & Tuesday 15th & 16th February.

Staff Development Day: Wednesday 17th February.
World Book Day: Thursday 3rd March.
First Holy Communion will take place in St. Mary’s Church, Fivemiletown on Saturday 7th May.

Confirmation will take place in St. Mary’s Church, Brookeborough on Saturday 21st May

Pleas continue to spread the word about our fantastic school!

Don’t forget to stay in touch using our school website:

www.stmaryspsfivemiletown.com
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

